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Secretary Acosta

The new DOL Fiduciary rule does nothing to protect my clients.  I have 27 years experience in my
business and my clients refer their friends and family to me.  I can actually show you how my
commission is cheaper for a client than fee based.  The DOL rule will eliminate options for my clients and
add to an already difficult and timely amount of paperwork.  This rule only punishes those of us who have
done business for years in the best interest of our clients and free market will weed out those who don't. 
Please stop the Obama madness.

Yours Truly,
 
John Eary

Virus-free. www.avg.com

mailto:jsearyflyfishes@yahoo.com
mailto:EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination@dol.gov
http://www.avg.com/email-signature?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=webmail
http://www.avg.com/email-signature?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=webmail

